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Mr. Walt Juergensen
Aagaard-Juergensen. Inc.
5695 Beggs Rd., Suite A
Orlando, FL 32810

Dear Walt,

It has occurred to me that the United States is filled with great cities built by the
lowest bidder. I, however, can take pride that Wekiva Place was built by the best,

Aagaard-Juergensen, Inc.

You did an outstanding job in all areas under contract as would be expected.
What sets you apart is your attention to quality, detail and customer service.

For our money Aagaard-Juergensen is in a class by itself and Walt you are at the

head of that class.

Sincerely, M
William J .ggatlos, President

The Chatios Foundation, Inc.
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